
 
  
To: Headteachers of all schools in Solihull 

 

CHILDREN’S SERVICES AND SKILLS 

Council House, Manor Square 
Solihull, West Midlands  B91 3QB 
Tel: 0121 744 5245  
Email: s47lminter@streetsbrook.solihull.sch.uk  
www.solihull.gov.uk 

 Please ask for: Louise Minter 
 

 28th January 2019 

 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
Re: Headteachers’ Partnership – Thursday 28th March 2019 
 
We would like to invite you to the next Headteachers’ Partnership Meeting at 8.30am–12.15pm 
on Thursday 28th March 2019 at Ardencote Hotel.  Please note change of venue. 
 
We are delighted to announce that Sir John Jones will be the keynote speaker. Please see the 
attached for further information. 
 
As this is likely to be a very popular event SSSAB have agreed the following order of priority for 
places: 
 
First priority:  
Two delegates from each school that contributed to Partnership Funds in 2017-2018. 
 

Second priority:  
Additional delegates from schools that contributed to Partnership Funds in 2017-2018.  
Delegates will be added to a waiting list and places allocated after the closing date for bookings. 
 

Third priority:  
Delegates from schools that did not contribute to Partnership Funds in 2017-2018 (£75 fee 
applies).  Delegates will be added to a waiting list and places allocated after the closing date for 
bookings. 
 
Please complete the attached booking form and return it to jawatts@solihull.gov.uk to secure 
your place by Thursday 28th February 2019.  As numbers are strictly restricted, due to room 
capacity, please only make a booking that you are sure you can commit to.  If you find you are 
unable to attend please let us know so we can offer your place to someone on the waiting list. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

L Minter 
Chair of the Solihull Schools Strategic Accountability Board (SSSAB) 
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